

KILLINA PRESENTATION SECONDARY SCHOOL

Rahan, Tullamore, Co. Offaly.

27th November 2018

Dear Parent(s), Guardian(s),

I am writing to inform you of a change to the school calendar. Parents were notified of a school closure on April 2^{nd} to facilitate training on the new Junior Cycle. However, on we have been notified that training for teachers will now be delivered on Thursday 10^{th} January.

Therefore, the school will be closed on Thursday ${\bf 10}^{th}$ January to facilitate Junior Cycle training for teachers and there will be school as normal on April ${\bf 2}^{nd}$.

While the change of date is beyond our control, I would like to apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Kind Regards

John Cotter Principal